1423 Central Ave Superior, WI 54880 P: 715-394-8785 F: 715-394-8735

August 2021

Dear Bryant Families,

Welcome back to school, we hope you had an amazing summer! Our summer at Bryant has been a busy one with our summer school learning experiences and our final steps of cleaning and polishing the building for the arrival of our students on September 1st. At Bryant, our mission and vision guide our daily practices with the end result of high levels of learning for all.

Mission:

At Bryant Elementary School we ensure all students have the knowledge and skills for living, learning, and working successfully.

Vision:

At Bryant Elementary School we believe that working collaboratively as a learning community is the most promising strategy for <u>ensuring all students learn at a high level</u> to fulfill the mission of our school.

NEW STAFF

For the 2021-2022 school year, Bryant welcomes the following staff members to our dynamic educational team:

- Jenna Larson Special Education
- Amber Coffman 4K Teacher
- Halie Makela Occupational Therapist

GENERAL INFORMATION FOR THE 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR

- The school learning day is from 8:55-3:25.
- Breakfast and lunch are available for all children. Breakfast is <u>free</u> to <u>all</u> students and is served from 8:15-8:50. Supervision is available on the playground beginning at 8:15. If you choose to send your child to school earlier than 8:15 please enroll them in the YMCA Latchkey program as no other supervision is available.
- Your child will come home with a <u>red</u> home/school folder daily. We will send weekly news/community updates electronically, as well as opportunities to volunteer throughout the school.
- Parents/Families are *always* welcome at Bryant. Please note that our doors are locked for safety from 8:55-3:25 and all visitors must sign in at our main office before moving to their destination.
- Fall pictures will be taken on Friday, September 24th with retakes on Thursday, October 28th. Please note that we are no longer working with Lifetouch for school photos. We will be working with Cahill Studios for school pictures this year.
- If you have any questions or concerns regarding busing, please contact David See, Director of Transportation, at 715-394-8706.
- If you have any questions or concerns about food services, please contact Jamie Wilson, Director of Food Services, at 715-394-8707.

BRYANT ELEMENTARY OPEN HOUSE

Our staff has created an exciting open house to get your child off to a great start as they embark on their new year of learning at Bryant! The open house will be held on Monday August 30th from 4:00-6:00 pm. This is a great opportunity to meet your child's teacher, drop off learning supplies, and check out our school. Please note that our first day of school, September 1, will be a full day of school for all students instead of the Smart Start we have done previously.

We look forward to working with you, and cannot emphasize enough the importance of your involvement as a parent in your child's education, you know them best. Please feel free to stop in to introduce yourself, ask questions, share concerns, or to just say hello. We hope that Bryant Elementary will exceed your expectations! Thank you for choosing Bryant Elementary and welcome to the 2021-2022 school year!

Sincerely,

Matt Amerson, Principal